
February 19, 2001 
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Subject:   Resolution to release a drainage easement located on 

     the properties of 3407, 3415 South 77th Street and 3406, 
     3414 South 78th Street 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

 The property owners at 3407 South 77th Street requested that the drainage 
easement be released from their property so that a building permit could be issued for a 

garage.  After reviewing this matter, it was determined that the drainage easement was no 
longer necessary, and the easement could be released.  The easement also traverses three 
other properties so the easement will also be released from these properties.  

 
 I recommend the adoption of this resolution.  

 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 

MGL:vb 
 

bc:  Martín Aquino 


